
Princeton Middle High School
Instrumental Music Department

Your Child Is Invited 
To Join The Band!

Date: 4/20/21
Time: 6:30 PM
Place: https://guitarcenter.zoom.us/j/97519758203

Dear Parent:

Next year's beginning band class is now being organized. The first step in preparation is to introduce all 6th grade 
students to our beginning band instrument options. We are proud to invite them to join the school band program next 
year. 

It is hoped that you will allow your child to participate in this unique educational opportunity. Band, a regularly 
scheduled class in the school day, is free of charge and does not conflict with extra-curricular activities. The 6th grade is 
the only year that students are allowed to start band. Students will want to take advantage of this unique opportunity. 

To better acquaint you with the program, and to register all participating students, the above meeting has been 
arranged.  All interested parents and students are encouraged to attend this meeting. This will allow us to ensure that 
students will be playing the instrument best suited to them, and that proper instrument balance in the class will be 
maintained.  

Since students must furnish their own instrument, arrangements have been made with a reputable, full service music 
dealer to be at our event. This company has been recognized as a specialist in the school band instrument business for 
many years, and as a convenience, will present a risk free rental-purchase plan for your consideration.  

Please plan to attend our registration meeting, so that all students will be ready for the first day of music instruction. 

 I look forward to seeing you at our meeting.

Sincerely,

Robert Heller
Band Director


